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Kelly Tayara

From: Bruce Anderson <brucea@cutler-anderson.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 19, 2017 12:04 PM
To: Kelly Tayara
Cc: Will Brechter
Subject: Re: Wyatt Apartments - PLN50165B SPR

I think we can accommodate a bus stop at the extreme north edge of our frontage on Madison.  We want to 
stay well back from the corner to both accommodate the water feature we’re proposing, and also future 
construction of the roundabout. 
 
 
Bruce Anderson 
 
Cutler Anderson Architects 
206.842.4710 
 
 
From: Kelly Tayara <ktayara@bainbridgewa.gov> 
Date: Tuesday, September 19, 2017 at 11:55 AM 
To: Bruce Anderson <brucea@cutler-anderson.com> 
Cc: Will Brechter <will@cutler-anderson.com> 
Subject: RE: Wyatt Apartments - PLN50165B SPR 
 
Hello, 
I’ll try to find out when public works expects to have their comments / recommendations in.  Do you have any more 
thoughts on the bus stop? 
  
Thank you, 
Kelly 
  
  

 
Kelly Tayara 
Associate Planner 
www.bainbridgewa.gov 
facebook.com/citybainbridgeisland/ 
206.780.3787 (office) 206.780.3750 (Planning Department) 
  
  
  
  
  
  

From: Bruce Anderson [mailto:brucea@cutler-anderson.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, September 19, 2017 8:17 AM 
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To: Kelly Tayara <ktayara@bainbridgewa.gov> 
Cc: Will Brechter <will@cutler-anderson.com> 
Subject: Wyatt Apartments - PLN50165B SPR 
  
Kelly, good meeting yesterday.  Our intention is to act on the recommendations made by the Board and have 
them documented for the Planning Commission meeting.  That should not take much time. 
  
To that end, what is our likely date for a Planning Commission meeting? 
  
  
Bruce Anderson 
  
Cutler Anderson Architects 
206.842.4710 
  
  


